ISSUE NO. 309 JANUARY 24, 2013

## Middletown Springs Neighborhood Forum

## Building Committee Informational Meeting Feb. 2!

PATTY KENYON - EAST ST

The Building Committee is looking for volunteers to help us out at our informational meeting on February 2.

- We need a volunteer or volunteers to oversee the soups someone to help with set up and break down, make sure soups stay hot, that there are cups and spoons at the ready, etc. - If you'd like to volunteer for some or all of this job, please let me know. pmhkenyon@vermontel.net or 235-2707
- 2. We need a volunteer or volunteers to oversee children's activities which can take place both inside and out. Ability to bring some games, or supplies, is a plus. If you can help us out with that, please let me know. pmhkenyon@vermontel.net or 235-2707

We are also looking for soup! If you'd like to make a soup to add to the fun, we'd love to have it. So far we have promised a great mix of soups, but there's always room for more. We can't wait to sample to culinary prowess of Middletown Springs! If you'd like to donate a soup, let me know.

## pmhkenyon@vermontel.net or 235-2707

Mark your calendars and plan to join us. Details on the meeting are below.

hope to see you there!

Building Committee Informational Meeting and Soup Tasting!

Saturday, February 2, from 2 to 4pm At the Middletown Springs Elementary School Multipurpose Room

Come learn about the building committee's progress so far, what to expect as we move forward, and share your ideas and a hot bowl of homemade soup!

There will be a brief presentation, and manned information stations that will address specific topics like funding & budget, brownfields, site history, town records storage, and much more.

Share a Saturday afternoon with us and learn about the work of the building committee - Revitalizing Our Village Center.

Patty Kenyon Middletown Springs, VT